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DEPARTMENT OF TRADE, INDUSTRY AND COMPETITION

NOTICE  2932 OF 2025
 

NOTICE       OF 2025 
INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION OF 

SOUTH AFRICA 

 
TERMINATION OF THE INVESTIGATION FOR REMEDIAL ACTION IN THE FORM OF A 
SAFEGUARD AGAINST THE INCREASED IMPORTS OF FLAT-ROLLED PRODUCTS OF 
IRON OR NON-ALLOY STEEL, OF A WIDTH OF 600 MM OR MORE, CLAD, PLATED OR 
COATED, WITH ALUMINIUM-ZINC ALLOYS, OF A THICKNESS OF LESS THAN 0.45MM, 
CLASSIFIABLE UNDER TARIFF SUBHEADINGS 7210.61.20 AND 7210.61.30 AND  
FLAT-ROLLED PRODUCTS OF OTHER ALLOY STEEL, OF A WIDTH OF 600 MM OR 
MORE, OTHERWISE PLATED OR COATED WITH ZINC, OF A THICKNESS OF LESS 
THAN 0,45MM, CLASSIFIABLE UNDER TARIFF SUBHEADINGS 7225.92.25 AND 
7225.92.35 (“CORROSION RESISTANT STEEL COILS”) 
 
On 27 December 2024, the International Trade Administration Commission of South Africa 

(the Commission) formally initiated an investigation for remedial action against the increased 

imports of corrosion resistant steel coil. The notice of initiation of this investigation was 

published in Notice No. 2916 of 2024, in Government Gazette No. 51820 dated 27 December 

2024.    

                     

Due to an error in the period of surge, the Commission decided to terminate the investigation. 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the investigating officers, Mr. 

Busman Makakola at email address bmakakola@itac.org.za and Ms. Mosa Sebe at email 

address Msebe@itac.org.za  

 
 


